
 

 
Firework safety 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend out and about celebrating 5th November 2022.  Please stay 

safe, and visit the safety tab on our website for advice from the Cheshire Fire Service. 

Remembrance Day 

Poppies from the Royal British Legion are now on sale daily in school.  There are a range of products 

to buy from paper poppies to wrist bands.   

 

On Friday 11th November at 11am, KS1 will be asked to observe one-minute silence and KS2 two-

minutes silence.  On the day, if your child wears a uniform for Beavers, Brownies, Cubs or Rainbows, 

they may wear their uniform to school as they are invested to serve the King. 

 

 

Parent’s Evening 

Thank you to those who attended Parent’s Evening.  It was lovely to see you all in school and sharing 

positive feedback about face-to-face appointments and the opportunity to see classroom displays.  If 

you have not already completed the parent survey sent out on Wednesday, please could we 

encourage you to do so. We will wait until Monday to begin analysing the feedback and looking at 

actions to develop our school further.   

Parking Reminder 

Please park safely and considerately when dropping off and collecting your children at school. Parking 

is available at Hoole Lawn Tennis Club. 



 

Scholastic Book fair 

We are holding a Scholastic Book fair next week 7th – 11th November at 8.20-8.45am & 3.10-3.40pm 

Please come along and support. Cash and online payments will be accepted. 

 

Dogs on premises 

A quick reminder that we cannot allow dogs on to the school playgrounds.  Please can you leave your 

dog safely outside the school gates or wait in the car park with your dog if collecting from the Key 

Stage 2 playground. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend 

Stay safe 

Wendy Lyon and Julie Cox 


